
 
Dear Families, 
 
As we approach the end of the exam season, we would like to outline our day-to-day plan for the final week 
for our Year 11 pupils.  
 
Tuesday 11 June: 
All pupils expected in at 8:20am for the Chemistry exam. 
Pupils to attend either Geography or History revision periods 3 and 4. 
Pupils studying History will sit their exam periods 5 and 6 and leave school at normal time of 15:25. 
Pupils studying Geography will be dismissed from school at 13:05. 
 
Wednesday 12 and Thursday 13 June: 
No exams and no revision sessions.  Pupils to revise independently at home. 
 
Friday 14 June: 
Pupils who study Geography expected in at 8:20am for Geography exam.  
All other pupils expected in for 11:40am for Physics revision and exam.  
 
Monday 17 June: 
Pupils who study Statistics expected in at 12:30pm for revision and Statistics exam. 
 
Wednesday 19 June: 
Pupils studying Further Maths expected in at 8:20am for exam.  Pupils may leave after exam. 
 
After Friday the 14 of June, if your child does not have an exam then they no longer need to attend the 
academy.  We will be collecting spare uniform, kit and equipment after the Physics exam on Friday. If your 
child has any of the following that they no longer require we would greatly appreciate it so we can loan to 
pupils in other year groups. 
 

• Tie 

• Blazer 

• Calculator 

• PE kit 

• Football boots 

• Revision guides 
 
Please can I also ask if your child has any outstanding money owed on ParentPay that the debt is paid prior to 
results day in the summer.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
T. Lascelles 
Vice Principal – Outcomes 


